CO003 - Queer Interfaith Coalition Open Letter to the
Canadian Government

Moved by: The Rt Rev Jared Osborn
Seconded by: Hannah Wygiera

Add a second section to the resolution stating:

2. Affirms that nothing in the Open Letter is understood by General Synod to contradict the
Theological affirmations of the "A Word to the Church" document adopted by the General Synod
A101-R1 (2019), in particular that the Open Letter's language of heresy must not be interpreted
as a condemnation of those Christians who do not believe scripture permits Holy Matrimony for
same-sex couple.



